Dear Colleague 

We would like to invite you to attend the international symposium on "Supersymmetry at  LHC: Theoretical and Experimental Prospectives" organised by the Centre for Theoretical Physics at the British University in Egypt (BUE). 

The BUE Centre for Theoretical Physics has recently been established. The Centre conducts advanced research in theoretical physics and mathematics. It also undertakes to initiate and sustain interaction with leading local and international researchers through an active visitors program. In addition, the BUE Centre provides advanced training for Egyptian graduate students in collaboration with Egyptian and UK Universities.

The Symposium will take place from 11 to 14 March 2007.  The meeting is devoted for analysing formal, phenomenological and cosmological aspects of possible new physics expected at the LHC, in particular Supersymmetric theories.

On March 15th, we will organise an open day to Alexandria which will include a visit to the library and the symposium dinner.

We are looking forward for your attendance and your contribution to the meeting. Please visit the Symposium homepage, 

http://www.bue.edu.eg/centres/ctp/workshops/ctp-workshop001/


More detailed information will be posted. Please check this website from time to time.

Yours sincerely
The organizing committee of the CTP Symposium

